
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

 

 

 

Friday 12th July 

In this week:    

▪ Hopelands Fete 

▪ Make A Wish 

▪ Message from Mr Stratford 

▪ Hopelands Legends 

▪ Sports Day 

▪ Prize Giving  

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Jasmin Gilmore – PE T-shirt 

Neve Field – PE T-shirt 

Jackson Stoneman – Blazer 

Harriet Pendrell - Blazer 

 

 

Stamps! 

Please remember to keep any used 
stamps and post them in the letter box 
on the table in the entrance foyer – 
these will raise vital funds for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Thank you. 

 

 

Parent Survey 

We really value your views of our school 
and would be grateful if you could com-

plete the online parent survey which 
was sent to you last week. Thank you as 

always for your continued support.  

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

From everyone at Hopelands we wish you all a fantastic 
summer.  See you back to school on Wednesday 4th Sep-

tember.   

To all the Year 6 and their families, we hope you enjoyed 
the leavers assembly, there were many tears from us all! 

Your children have been amazing and are destined for 
great futures, please keep in touch as you will all be 

missed. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hopelands Fete 
 

Friends of Hopelands put on a fantastic Fete last Friday. Homemade cakes, music, games and even a hen! Everyone 
had a fantastic time and it was a great way to end the week. A huge thank you to Friends of Hopelands and everyone 
who worked so hard to make this such a success. A special mention has to go the brave Mr Stratford and Mrs Lord 
who raised the most money by being constantly hit with wet sponges – you are both fantastic sports and all the 
children said that this was their favourite activity!  

                       

                     

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make A Wish 
 

Thank you to everyone for contributing to mufti day this week. All the money raised will make a huge difference to 
Aubree whose wish is to go on holiday to the lake district with her family.  

Some of the Year 5 children are also planning on spending 36 hours in the wild during the summer to raise money. 
This is fantastic and we look forward to hearing about how you get on. Below is the link to Sam’s Just Giving page 
if anybody would like to donate:  https://www.justgiving.com/Samuel-Kennedy2     

 

Message from Mr Stratford 
 

Just a few words to say thank you for making me feel so welcome from day one in this special school and for all 
your kind words over the past months. I am going to miss everyone from the amazing children, staff and parents 
that have made my experience here so enjoyable.  

I wish everyone, especially the children, every success for the future and encourage them to follow their dreams 
no matter how big as they are all exceptionally talented in their own way. I hope to see many of the Hopelands 
family around and will be in contact with the school to show my face every once in a while.  

Lastly, I am overwhelmed with the generosity, the gifts that I received won’t last long but will bring an even bigger 
smile to my face and fill my heart with fond memories when they are being consumed. Big love to everyone who I 
have had the pleasure of meeting. 

Luke Stratford 

x 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/Samuel-Kennedy2


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hopelands Legends! 
 

Wishing a happy retirement to two wonderful ladies! We wish you all the very best for the future. You have both 
been truly amazing and are going to be hugely missed by everyone from Hopelands. Thank you for your hard work, 
determination, support, encouragement and your caring attitude to everyone at school. We do hope you come 
back to see us and keep in touch, as long as you can fit us in with your intercontinental flights and golfing holidays!  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
 

What a fantastic day! Thank you to everyone who came and supported, the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves 
and it was great to see everyone getting involved. Well done to Mr Stratford and Mr Yolland-Jones who organised the 
whole day so brilliantly! 

      

 

   

    



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Thank you to all the parents who took part, incredible sportsmanship and we never realised how many super fit 
parents we have! 

          

 

          

 

    

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prize Giving 
 

             

 

             

        

         

 

        



 

 
 

 

 

 

Prize Giving 
 

         
 

         
 

 


